
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Meeting 
September 8th 2019 

 
 

 
On September 8th, 2019, at 5:00pm, Jim Branch, vice-chairman, called to order a 
special meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees, followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  In attendance were trustees Jim Branch and Karl Brunell. Trustee 
Michael Cliff was absent due to a personal vacation. 
 
Jim Branch made a motion to approve the submittal of a sealed bid for a 2016 
Freightliner dump truck being auctioned off by Denmark Township. Karl Brunell 
seconded. All in favor – Yes. Bids will be opened on Tuesday, September 10th, 2019.  
 
Jim Branch made a motion to adjourn, Second my Karl Brunell. All in favor – Yes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


